

Piedmont Quilters' Guild

December 2022

Next Meeting December 10 2020, 1pm



Progam

PARTY!!

Join us for a holiday event 12/10 1:00 PM at the home of Paula Becker.

"You must have been a beautiful baby" Please bring a baby picture 0-12 months In an envelope.. no names.

Please rsvp no later then 12/5 to Keren Rotberg or Paula Becker.

This is shaping up to be a fun filled afternoon.

Paula/Patti



James Bowles 12/21

President's Message

Happy Holidays everyone! We are closing in on the end of 2022 and I am very excited about our upcoming holiday party. It's always so much fun with games, door prizes, food and companionship. I do want to remind everyone that we will have an election of 2023 officers at this gathering, if the nominating committee has been successful in putting together a slate of officers. Please come and have fun and let your laughter and voices be heard....Gail

Community Outreach



Community Outreach delivered 18 quilts and 17 baby blankets to the Family Justice Center. A staff member was very impressed and said their clients really appreciated receiving such lovely and warm gifts. At present, I only have one red, white and blue quilt for Hospice veterans. I like to have at least three quilts for donation. Please consider using your red, white and blue scraps to make a veteran's quilt. Thanks to all for your wonderful donations

A Special Note:

Dear Quilting Friends,

I so enjoyed being with you this past Friday for the Scrap Quilt Workshop. It was wonderful seeing my old friends and making new ones.

Two references that I forgot: https://cluckclucksew.com a website for easy patterns and lots of fun stuff.

Jenny Doan, Missouri Star Quilt Company, and the best tutorial as help when binding your quilt: https://quiltingtutorial

All my best wishes for your quilting future,

Teresa Rouzer

Website

Always remember you can check the website for current and archived newsletters. Newsletters are uploaded to the website (www.piedmontquilts.org) as soon as they are published. Also check out the website for up-to-date information on programs, Community Outreach and more

Membership

Our 2023 Membership applications can be download from the website or picked up at the Membership desk at our meeting. Senior Membership is discounted to \$20. Our year starts on January 1st so all 2023 Membership renewals are requested as soon as possible. Forms can be sent to the PQG post office box. Please click the link below to access the membership application

Access Your Information Here

Advertising

The Guild newsletter is free to our members for advertising. Others will be charged \$15 for a small ad and \$25 for a larger ad. Ads for estate sales, museum quilt shows and other quilt guilds are free. Contact Michelle Volkmann, Guild newsletter editor.